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MEMORANDUM FOR: DPS Cover Officer 26 April 1958

SUBJECTY : Proposed Response to Soviet Government Aide
Memoire Dated 21 April 1958

REFERENCE

*

Memoranduir: for SA/PD/DCI, dated 23 April 1958,
samse subject {TS-155061)

1. Iam returning harswith the referenced memorandun: from you
on which 1 have indicated my concurrence. Specifically, I think it desirable
that you discuss with whoever {n the State Department is concerning him-
self with the latest Soviet Protest both your suggestion as to how it might
be handled and more ipociﬁcany the svidence in support of our cover story.

2. 1do notagres 'I& your remiark at the end of paragraph 6 in the
reference that confrontation with sur published weather studies would cause
the Soviets to make & public retreat but I do believe serious consideration
should be given to drawing the attention of the Soviets to these studies ard
perhaps offering to furnish them with copies.

7//1‘1/1&._—
Attaclonent: ~ RICHARD M, BISSELL, JR,
Cy 1 Rel. ', SA/PD/DCI1
SA /PD/DCL:RMB :djm
i-Addresses

2-DPS Dir of Admin w/o att,
A<DPS Dir of Ops w/o att,
4-Colonel Gibbs w/o att,
5-SA/PD/DCI CHAL Chrono w/o att,

THIS DOCUMENT MAY BE DOWNGRADED TO SECRET IF ATTACHMENT
WITHDRA WN.
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Project Director 26 April 1958
SUBJECT : Operational Procedures Review
REFERENCES . A. Memorandum for Project Director, dated 25 Apr.

1958 - T5-155064
B, Memorandum for Director of Operations, dated
25 April 1958 - TS-155065

1. I1have read the referenced papers with interesat. Although there
is little in them that is new to me I believe reference B is a most impressive
account of our operational procedures and is another demeonstration of the '
high caliber and great competence of our Operations Section in which I have
the fullest confidence.

2. 1am sending these papers to General Cabell for his information
in order that he may be well informed of this matter if it should ever again be
raised with him by senior Air Force Officers.

3. 1 anote in paragraph 2 of reference A that meetings are being
held between personnel of our Operations Section and of the Reconnaissance
Office of DCS/O in Headquarters, USAF and that a coordinated Hgs USAF-SAC-
Project SOP for mission planning is being prepared, Iam sure these meetings
will be useful but 1 would like to have you review carefully any proposed SOP,
and I would like to review it myself if Yam in Washington before we become
committed to it. Accordingly, I believe our Operations Officers should exercise
due diplomatic caation in these discussions and seek guidance from you befors
any proposals are crystalized to a point at which it weald be difficult to modify
them.

_ . e’
RMB:djm RICHARD?«/.BESELL. JR. )
l1-Addressee SA /PD/DCI
“Dir of Ops

3.8A /PD/DCI CHAL Chrono
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